
From:  
Sent: Sunday, December 15, 2019 4:18 PM 
To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Cc: Chesterton Parish Council Clerk <clerk@chestertonparishcouncil.org.uk> 
Subject: Great Lakes UK Ltd - Planning Application No: 19/02550/F 
 

Ms Clare Whitehead 
Case Officer 

Development Management 
Cherwell District Council 

Bodicote House 
Bodicote 
Banbury 

OX15 4AA 
  

15th December 2019 
  

 
5 Green Lane 
Chesterton 
Oxfordshire 
OX26 1UR 
  
  
Dear Ms Whitehead, 
 
Please accept this firm objection against the development proposal from Great Lakes UK Ltd which is 
not in accordance with the local development plan, and there are no material considerations that 
would warrant planning permission being granted. 
 
The existing road infrastructure (and that of surrounding villages) can not cope with the extra 1000+ 
daily increase in traffic volume, plus the construction traffic. Chesterton is already used as a 'rat-run', 
and experiences major traffic congestion as it is used as an escape route during the many traffic 
issues on the M40 and A34. 
 
These are unacceptable routing plans via already stressed routes through Middleton Stoney, Weston 
on the Green and Wendlebury. This proposal would also direct traffic off of the A34 through Little 
Chesterton, which already encounters significant traffic problems.   
 
This proposal adds to numerous other significant proposals that have been approved in Bicester 
recently (Kingsmere, Bicester Gateway, Bicester Heritage), so the road networks can not cope with 
this additional traffic, and I insist that this proposal is for a completely inappropriate location. 
 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


